Caltrans District 9

RE: Safety Improvements on Hwy 395 through Walker

The Antelope Valley RPAC would like to thank Caltrans District 9 for the work they are doing to improve the safety of Hwy 395 through the town of Walker. We sincerely appreciate that you attended our meetings and listened to our concerns. The highway markings already make it look less inviting to pass in the center turning lane. We look forward to additional signage features and roadway markings. It is very gratifying to see this safety project being implemented.

Our Sincerest Thanks,

Don Morris

Chairperson for the Antelope Valley Regional Planning Advisory Committee